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Barbara Allen

From: elliott7@pdx.edu on behalf of Institute for Nonprofit Management <inpm@pdx.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 2015 4:39 PM
To: Barbara Allen
Subject: Re: OPB Job Opportunity - Marketing Coordinator

Thank you Barbara, I certainly will do.  

Best,  

Erin  
 
On Wed, Apr 22, 2015 at 3:15 PM, Barbara Allen <ballen@opb.org> wrote: 

Hello Erin, 

  

OPB is happy to announce that we have a new career opportunity (see below).  Please share this information 
with the members of INPM. 

  

Thank you very much! 

  

Barb 

  

-- 

Barbara Allen | HR Coordinator  

7140 SW Macadam Avenue | Portland, OR | 97219 

503-445-1885 office | 503-445-1859 fax 
   

 

Giving voice to the community.  Connecting Oregon and its neighbors.  Illuminating a wider world. 
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OPB Seeks Marketing Coordinator 

  

OPB is looking for an energetic, detail oriented Marketing Coordinator to assist in outreach efforts and the 
production of our many audience touch points, including the OPB monthly member magazine Primetime. This 
hourly position is a full time, regular status position with benefits.  For more information and instructions on 
how to apply, go to: http://www.opb.org/insideopb/careers/jobs/. OPB is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 

  

 


